
Cir No: HBT ATH /KG/12/24-25 Date: 30.10.2024 

KG Excursion 

Dear Parent, 

We are excited to inform you that we are taking our students of Pre KG on an excursion to Cheeky 

Monkeys at City Mall, Ajman on 11th November 2024. This aims to allow the children to explore 

and learn outside the classroom in a fun and engaging environment. 

If you are interested in sending your ward, please send AED 60 (in a sealed envelope addressed to

the class teacher) as the entrance fee on or before Monday, November 4th, 2024 with the consent 

form. Kindly note that no amount will be accepted after the due date. If you do not wish to send 

your ward for the excursion kindly keep her/him at home on that day. 

Students should come in their regular school uniform and must wear ID cards. They should bring a 

water bottle, snacks, and a pair of clothes in a small bag. 

Thank you for your cooperation 

Regards, 

Principal 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Cir No: HBT ATH /KG/12/24-25 Date: 30.10.2024 

CONSENT FORM 

I wish to send my ward for the excursion to Cheeky Monkeys City Mall Ajman 

Please find enclosed an amount of AED 60/- for the picnic.

Name of the student: ____________________________________   Class & Div: _________ 

Name of Parent: _______________________________________  

Signature: ____________________________________________ 

Mobile No:  


